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We serve 18-64 year olds with physical disabilities. Sometimes we come across 

individuals that need a guardian in order for them to be placed. It is hard to find one 

and OPG program is usually full, they do the best with the resources and availability 

they have, but this program and Oregonians desperately need more guardians. 

Thanks 


